Karla Hart

Cruises to Alaska are tightly linked with Puget Sound. I support all efforts to reduce the
environmental footprint of the cruise industry. Pollution discharged into Puget Sound waters
impacts the entire ocean, as does pollution discharged into Alaska waters. Together we must call for
the highest standards. Laws are better but an MOU is a start.

I support a ban on the discharge of exhaust gas scrubber washwater from all scrubber types in all
waters, including the MOU waters.

I support a Vessel Sewage No Discharge Zone (NDZ) for Puget Sound to reflect the Washington
state NDZ regulation.



